
 

Agenda for the upcoming meeting. 

1. Club agreement with museum 

2. Release and Indemnity 

3. Museum news: Don Evans, 

4. Power show 

5. Mirrors for tractors for tractor runs 

6. Liability for fair show 

7. Name tags for personal equipment left on grounds 

 

I hope to see everyone at our club meeting on the 15th of July. This could 
be a very important meeting as we need to discuss the "Release and In-
demnity" form from the museum and City of Union Gap and also the agree-
ment between the Club and the Museum. We have not updated our agree-
ment with the museum since 2015. This is a very important matter and 
could effect you. Please plan to be at our meeting. 

President: Rose Parker 

Next Meeting is July 15th, 

Potluck at Noon,                
Meeting at 1:00 p.m. 



5/20/23 MEMBER MEETING Ag Museum 1 PM 

President, Rose Parker, asked the Vice President, Kent Blomgren, to assist 
her in conducting the meeting. 

Kent called the meeting to order. 

The secretary was asked to read the minutes of the last meeting; which 
she did. George Streby made a motion to accept the minutes as read and 
Greg Blomgren seconded it. Motion passed. 

The treasurer reported $34,074.95 in our account. There are 72 paid mem-
bers. John Kobli made a motion to accept the report and Dave Matson   
seconded it. Motion passed. 

AG MUSEUM UPDATE: School tours, Old Town Days. Pioneer Power 
Show; all of which need more help. Paul Strater, from the museum, in-
formed the club of the events coming up. He also told us about Ellen       
Almendinger who wrote a book on the Civil War. She will be selling her 
book at the Old Town Days. There is also a group who are trying to find 
Civil War veterans from here. 

CLUB AND PERSONAL EQUIPMENT: The newsletter contained a copy of 
the liability disclaimer in it. We can keep our equipment on the grounds as 
long as it is needed if we have a liability form filled out for each item and 
they have been approved by the accession committee. This committee will 
consist of equal members from the club and museum. 

POWER SHOW: We are in need of people to work at the show. The pulling 
track is being moved further east. Sandy Allen said she is willing to sell 
corn and watermelon again this year. Steve Bishop suggested a special 
apple corer at the show which takes the core out of the apple only. This will 
make kids happy and eliminate finding apple cores all over the park. It is 
time to contact food vendors. Karen’s Curly Fries was suggested. 

TRACTOR RUN: A report was given by John on the tractor run to the Zillah 
parade. In spite of a few problems, it was really enjoyed. 

 



SPONSORS: Sponsors added to the list for the year are Borton Fruit, Joel’s Tires and 

Yakima Battery.  

The high school tractor pull is being moved to May 26. 2023. Jim Kabrich found the 

old scales and is restoring it. 

LINDEMAN BLDG TAKE-BACK: John talked with Dick Drew and Nick Schultz, 

from the museum, about horse stuff in the building. They are trying to figure out how 

to move it. Where all the old toys are, shelving will be provided which will get the toys 

off the floor providing more storage area. 

Kent explained that $350 was needed to get the Massie Harris tractor running and 
ready for the Pioneer Power Show. George made a motion to approve the request 
and Greg seconded it.  

Motion passed. 

George made a motion to adjourn the meeting and Jim seconded it. Motion passed. 

Carol Blomgren, Secretary 

Zillah Tractor run. 

 



Pioneer Power Club 
317 Southpark Drive  
Wapato Wa 98951 

 

Getting ready to leave for 
the Zillah tractor run. 

 

 

Pretty warm day... 


